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BOOK CLUB  

Issue 7 pamphlets (packed with many books and items  
that would be worthy Christmas presents!) have been  
distributed to classes. Orders and payment need to  
be placed with the Library by Monday 28th October.  
You may pay by cash, cheque (made out to Scholastic  
Australia) or credit card.  

How to register 

The Go4Fun® program is funded by NSW Health so is completely FREE for families to participate. 

The program will commence in Term 4 and will take place from 3:30-5:30 every Tuesday and 

Thursday. The Program will be held Physiotherapy Network Mayo Healthcare Centre 2 Potoroo Dr 

TAREE NSW 2430 and we are still taking enrollments! If you are interested in participating in 

the program or would like any further information please contact Jane Russell or Rebekah Beard 

on (02) 6551 0055. 

Manning Gardens Public School 

GRAPEVINE 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 65 52 6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

What’s Happening 

at the Gardens! 

Next Week (Week 3) 

SWIMMING SCHOOL 
STARTS for students in Years 
2-6 

Swimming School runs every-
day for the next two weeks for 
students in years 2-6…  

 

 

 

 

Friday 25th October -  

Whole School Assembly -     
Everyone Welcome 

Next Week (Week 3) 

Next Week (Week 4) 

SCHOOL SWIMMING 
SCHOOL Continues for       
students in Years 2-6 ALL 
WEEK 

Tuesday - Transition to CHS  

Wednesday - Transition to 
CHS for Support Unit students 

 

 

Page 1 Term 4, Week 2, 17th October 2013 

                         School spirit can be promoted in many ways. One important way 
       is through the wearing of our school uniform. It helps your  
       children feel part of a ‘team’ and also teaches your children  
       about our beliefs of ‘learning together’ and ‘responsibility’.  

Baseball caps and similar should not be brought to school and are certainly not 
part of our school uniform. 

Please keep the swimming notes and money coming in to the office! 

A reminder that we have a student with a nut allergy at our school. Please   
refrain from sending nut products in your child’s lunchbox. This includes     
peanut butter and ‘nutella’ type products 

DO YOU KNOW OF ANY 
STUDENTS STARTING 

SCHOOL IN 2014? 

Manning Gardens P.S is now 
taking enrolments for next 
year’s Kindergarten. Enrol 

now!!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Year 5/6C have enjoyed being very creative 
with their studies over the past few weeks. 
They have attended some WOW days at 
Chatham High School as well as enjoying 
participating in a range of Electricity Lessons 
and learning how to make circuits… Some 
photos of the students being creative are    
below! 
 

 

 

 

Monday 21/10/13 

Pies and Sausage rolls 2 for $1  

Ice Blocks 50c/$1 

Thursday 24/10/13 

Disco: 4 -5:30  
Theme: Favourite footy Team. 

Cost: $3.50 
 
Homemade Pizzas $2 

( Janelle) 

Friday 25/10/13 

Crazy Hair day: Prize for the 

craziest hair. Coin Donation. 

Movie and Popcorn $1  

Hotdogs  $2  

Friday 18/10/13 
Out of uniform day $1  
Hotdogs $2  
Ice Blocks 50c/$1 

Thursday 16/10/13 
Spaghetti Bolognaise $2  
Iceblocks 50c/$1 

Congratulations to Shayla Davis who       
successfully completed the "Healthy Mind 
Healthy Body Program" run by the PCYC in 
conjunction with the school. Shayla is       
pictured with her award which was           
presented at a special function at Club      
Taree function room last Tues night. Shayla 
received her award in front of family and 
friends as well as school staff members. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting new developments have been happening over the holidays in the Support Unit        
playground. There has been a new concrete path built right throughout the playground that has 
given students a fantastic new addition to their wonderful playground.  

The photos below were taken by one of our fabulous Support Unit students Latoya Simon. 
Latoya Stated - 'We love our new path!! Our playground is starting to look AWESOME!'  

 

 

 

 

SCR students enjoyed a wonderful day at Crowdy Bay and Harrington at the end of last term. 
They loved running and playing on the beach and especially enjoyed building sandcastles.   
Afterwards they enjoyed hot chips and a play in the park at Harrington. 


